
Welcome To Our Recognized Jungle 
 
Board Report 
Jones Elementary/Intermediate 
Date: February 1, 2010 
        
Enrollment:                                 

     EE 0 
PK 35 + 2  
K grade 32  
1st grade 43 - 1 
2nd grade 45 - 1 
3rd grade 35  
4th grade 40 + 1 
5th grade 50 - 1 
6th grade 43 + 1  
Total 322 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Discipline Report: January 
Total number of discipline referrals 5 
General misbehavior (talking, swearing, tardy etc.) 3 
Skipping  
Fighting  
Possession of tobacco  
Public display of affection  
Off campus violation  
Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs (look-a-
like)/weapon/ammunition                              

 

Bullying 4 
Other (vandalism)  
Other   - cheating  
 
Schedule of major upcoming events for: February 
(parent night, extra-curricular schedules, school programs 
etc. 
EVENT DATE 
100th Day of School Feb. 4th  
Game On Family Challenge Tuesdays in February 
Brown Bag Luncheon Feb. 11th  
Family Math Night Feb. 25th  
  



 
 
Staff development for the month of: February 
TEACHER(S) Training/event attended Date 

 
Lang. Arts 
Teachers 

TELPAS Re certification Feb. 1st  

Kitten Fohn ELSB Workshop – Literacy Feb. 2nd – 
4th  

Childress, Palmer Telling the Untold 
Stories/Family of Voices 

Feb. 3rd  

Janca, Meeks, and 
Magers 

Special Education Inclusion 
Conference 

Feb. 10th 
– 12th  

Henke, Palmer, 
Baggett, Kepler 

TELPAS Holistic Rating 
Training 

Feb. 11th

Flores, Cardenas IDR Day 2 – Migrant Feb. 17th  

Meek, Conoly OAP Clinic Feb. 19th  

Meek, Conoly OAP Clinic Feb. 26th  

 
Notable Highlights:  

 Muffins with Mom and Donuts with Dad a huge success 
 

Principal’s General Narrative:  
 
Only 22 instructional days before our 1st round of TAKS testing.  
Our Jones Elementary/Intermediate Team feels confident that 
our results will reflect the effort and time put forth by 
teachers, students, parents, and support staff.  We will strive to 
keep students and parents focused on our educational needs as 
Spring extra-curricular activities surface.  Once again, we thank 
our School Board and Administration for the continued support of 
our educational programs. 
 
Respectfully, 

Alma Gutierrez 


